
From: Eric Jantz
To: Rodriguez, Stephanie, EMNRD
Subject: IPRA request, Revision 13-2 to Permit No. CI002RE; Mt. Taylor Mine
Date: Monday, January 29, 2018 4:18:04 PM

Ms. Rodriguez:

Pursuant to the Inspection of Public Records Act, NMSA 1978, Sec.
14-2-8, I would like to inspect, or receive copies of, the following
documents:

1.    All correspondence, including electronic correspondence such as
electronic mail, between Mining and Minerals Division employees and any
employee or agent of Rio Grande Resources or General Atomics, including,
but not limited to: Joe Lister, Alan Kuhn and Stuart Butzier regarding
Revision 13-2 to Permit No. CI002RE for the Mt. Taylor Mine.

2.    Any guidance documents MMD staff or employees used to evaluate the
permit application for Revision 13-2 to Permit No. CI002RE for the Mt.
Taylor Mine.

Thank you for your attention to this matter and please do not hesitate
to contact me if you have any questions.

Regards,

--
Eric Jantz
Staff Attorney
New Mexico Environmental Law Center
1405 Luisa Street, Suite 5
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
office: (505) 989-9022 x120
mobile: (505) 750-3027
ejantz@nmelc.org
www.nmelc.org
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